
 

 Cayman Islands 

 Human Rights Commission  
 ___________________________________________________________ 

 promoting, protecting and preserving human rights 

 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: 13 November 2020 

Issued by: Human Rights Commission  

Contact: Shari Welcome, Public Relations and Education Coordinator  

(Email: shari.welcome@gov.ky; info@humanrightscommission.ky; Tel: 244 3687)  
 

 
HRC desirous of Codes of Conduct for the Cayman Islands Legislature 

 

 

Upholding high ethical standards plays a critical role in ensuring that the conduct of public officials in the 

Cayman Islands meets the expectations of the people in the Cayman Islands, as well as complies with and 

balances our constitutional rights such as non-discrimination, freedom of conscience and religion, and 

freedom of expression.  Such public officials include, at the highest level, Members of Parliament, amongst 

others. 

 

Implementing policy documents, like parliamentary codes of conduct, can help ensure that persons 

holding positions of power in our Islands have transparent checks and balances and that they remain 

accountable in their behaviours. It is against this background that the Human Rights Commission has 

undertaken research on parliamentary codes of conduct and related documents within the Caribbean and 

non-regional Commonwealth jurisdictions.   

 

The chart developed summarises this research and illustrates Cayman’s status in a comparative manner 

in order to demonstrate what areas need to still be developed.  Maintaining a robust set of policies to 

manage the conduct of public officials formalises and professionalises integrity expectations set by the 

public and is essential to maintaining public confidence.  Furthermore, implementing such policies 

provides an opportunity to ensure officials are acting in the public interest and creates an avenue for 

upholding individuals’ rights at a parliamentary level. 

 

Following the undertaking of the research the Commission issued correspondence to the Honourable 

Members of the Legislative Assembly recommending the establishment of a parliamentary code of 

conduct.  This letter, along with the chart developed during the undertaking of research, can be found on 

the Commission’s website  

http://www.humanrightscommission.ky/upimages/publicationdoc/CodesofConductResearchacrossCom

monwealthCaribbeanandRelatedJurisdictions_041120_1607626984_1607626984.pdf  

 
Ends. 
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